Marion County
Board of County Commissioners

| Human Resources

/ 521 SE 26th Court
Ocala, FL 34471
Phone: 352-438-2345
Fax: 352-438-2347

May 14, 2025

Daisy Diaz
5242 SE 44" Circle
Ocala, FL 34480

Dear Daisy,

Congratulations! On behalf of the Marion County Board of County Commissioners, | am
pleased to offer you a promotion to the position of Veteran’s Services Director. Your annual
salary will be $91,416.00 with up to a 6% increase after six months of successful performance in

your new position. Your promotion will be effective May 17, 2025.

Thank you for your dedication to Marion County and | look forward to working with you in your
new position.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.

Sincerely,

Amanda Tart
Assistant County Administrator
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